
May 3, 2004  CERTIFIED MAIL
 
 
Mr. Steven D. Fritts, Chairman 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310 
!ashington, !.C. 20006 
 
RE: Compliance with the January 29 and March 29th 2004 Correspondence 
 
Dear Mr. Fritts: 
 
I am writing to follow-up on the subcommittee's January 29, 2004 and March 29, 2004 
correspondence about our Commission's December, 2003 field review. Please let us know 
the time frame when you would like the six (6) certified appraisers retake the certification 
examination. Once we have the time frame from the subcommittee, then we will notify 
the appraisers of the subcommittee's decision to have them retake the examination. 
 
Thank you for your attentions and courtesies in this matter. 

CC: Sandy Moore, Administrative Director of the Tennessee Real Estate Appraiser 
 Commission 
 Lewis S. Pipkin, Chairman of the Tennessee Real Estate Appraiser Commission 


